Thank you!

Thank You!

Thank you very much for your recent gift partnering with the Assumptionists in proclaiming
that the Kingdom of God is at hand through the service of Truth, Unity and Charity. We are
grateful to our Brothers and Sisters in the Assumption Family who are so generous with their
encouragement and support.

Thanks for your generous contribution to our mission... a mission that you share with us as a
part of that Family! We know that we cannot be who we are called to be or do what we are
called to do without you!

Together we can make a real difference!

With faith and generosity of our compassionate friends we have always gotten through the
hardships, providing material help and spiritual hope to families and individuals. Please be
assured that you and your intentions are remembered in our daily Eucharistic celebrations and
prayers of our Assumptionist community.

God Bless,

Tomasz Kierul
Director of Development

The Augustinians of the Assumption is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is
tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for
your generous financial donation.




